
September 15, 2024

Nathan Mai-Lombardo, City Manager
City of Berkeley
8425 Airport Rd.
Berkeley, MO 63134

Dear Mr. Mai-Lombardo,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you that the Ferguson Florissant
The School District has drafted a resolution for our Board of Education to consider, which would
authorize me, Dr. Joseph S. Davis, Superintendent of Ferguson Florissant School District, to
serve as a representative on the City of Berkeley Economic Development Commission.

The resolution will be presented to the Ferguson Florissant School Board at its next meeting on
Wednesday, September 25, 2024. I will follow up with you promptly after the Board takes action
on this matter. Should there be anything else you need from me in the meantime, please feel free
to reach out.

I look forward to our continued collaboration on initiatives that support the educational and
economic growth of our shared community.

Best regards,

Dr. Joseph S. Davis
Superintendent
Ferguson Florissant School District


